
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

2014 Justice Assistance Grant 
 
 

Review Narrative 
 

The Aiken County Sheriff’s Office plans to purchase the following 
equipment with funding from the 2014 Justice Assistance Grant. 
 
The Aiken County Sheriff’s Office plans to purchase Conducted Energy Weapon 
Tasers with Video Recording System. This technology will greatly enhance the 
agency’s ability to save lives, prevent injuries and reduce litigation. To document 
and preserve real time evidence and use this evidence more effectively during 
the adjudication process.     

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this grant, please contact Chief 
Deputy Troy Elwell 642-1778 or telwell@aikencountysc.gov before Jun e 3, 
2014. 
 
Public Hearing will be held at the Aiken County Council Building, 1930 
University Parkway, Aiken, South Carolina at 5:00 pm on June 3, 2014.  
This grant will be on County Council consent agenda at 7:00 pm. 
 
 

Posted 05/16/14 
Aiken Sheriff’s Office Headquarters  
Web site www.aikencountysc.gov 

 


